
The WMed General Surgery Residency Program participated in many activities (abstract presentations, 
Surgical Jeopardy, and the Top Gun competition) at the annual meeting of the Michigan Chapter of the 
American College of Surgeons held May 18-20, 2022, at the Grand Traverse Resort & Spa in Traverse 
City, Michigan.  
 
Surgical Jeopardy: 
WMed won FIRST place. This is the second time our residents have won this competition. Drs. Kent 
Grosh and Kyra Folkert aced the competition. There were eight programs with 16 residents competing. 
Winners receive monetary awards, tickets, and a stipend toward travel costs to attend the ACS Clinical 
Congress in October 2022. 

 
Abstract/Research Presentations: 
WMed residents and students gave 10 oral presentations, representing approximately 17% of all 
presentations at this conference. Kayla Flewelling won the Best Presentation Certificate in Surgical 
Education. WMed students, Rachel Tolsma and Samantha Woolery, also gave excellent presentations. 
 
Top Gun Competition 
Sarah Khalil and Kyra Folkert performed well in this competition. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


